
 

Our staff and volunteers at Visit Oceanside and the California Welcome Center love our city, and strive to do 
everything we can to protect its natural beauty. The beautiful landscapes, including our beaches, harbor, parks 

and open spaces, provide locals and visitors with positive experiences and memories in O'side that will last a 
lifetime. But we can't do it alone. We need your partnership in keeping our coastal community clean, safe and 

pristine for future generations to come.  

 

• I will pack out what I pack to the beach, take only my memories and leave only my footprints in the sand. 
• I will travel green by carrying a reusable water bottle, recycling my trash and being conscious of my water use 

while visiting. 
• I will stay a safe distance away from all wildlife and never feed a wild animal, including our abundant sea life 

and birds. 
• I will know the surf conditions and heed warnings from lifeguards. 
• I will know where I can go with my pet, to always keep it on a leash and to clean up after it. 


